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Coral Reefs in Danger Samantha Brooke 2021-06 Did you
know that coral is actually a living creature? Read
about this fragile ecosystem in this Step 3 reader, now
in Step into Reading! The world's most famous coral
reef, the Great Barrier Reef, is so big that astronauts
can see it from outer space! Independent readers will
love learning fun facts about coral reefs, the beautiful
fish who make it their home, and why these amazing
habitats are in danger. Step 3 Readers feature engaging
characters in easy-to-follow plots about popular topics;
for children who are ready to read on their own.
Life in a Coral Reef Wendy Pfeffer 2009-09-01 Coral
reefs are beautiful underwater cities that bustle with
excitement and activity. From clown fish to spiny
lobsters, hundreds of plants and animals live on coral
reefs, making them one of nature's greatest treasures.
What happens during a typical day in these marine
metropolises? Read and find out!
On Kiki's Reef Carol L. Malnor 2014-03-01 Learn about
the life cycle of a green sea turtle and its coral reef
habitat in this beautifully illustrated picture book.
With backmatter on coral reefs, sea turtles, activities
for teachers, and more, this book will be staple in your
child's library or elementary classroom. Follow a tiny
baby sea turtle named Kiki as she scrambles across the
sandy beach and into the sea! Floating far out in the
ocean, Kiki grows to become a gentle giant, and soon
finds her new home in a beautiful coral reef. There she
discovers fish and coral of all sizes, and learns how
every creature helps out each other, along with a few
other surprises: a gang of tangs helps clean the algae
growing on her shell, anemones help hide clownfish from
predators, seahorses use camouflage, and even more. But
something calls Kiki back to the beach . . . and soon
she lays her own set of eggs! Soon, she will be a mother
to a new group of baby sea turtles. Backmatter includes:
Additional facts and information: about coral reefs,
kinds of coral, how sea creatures like clownfish and
anemones work in symbiosis, kinds of sea turtles, and
more Activities for teachers: including creating Venn
diagrams for different species of turtles, a coral reef
scavenger hunt, and more Additional resources: for
further reading and classroom exploration, including the
Sea Turtle Conservancy website, NOAA Coral Reef
Conservation website, a biography of scientist Archie
Carr, and more
Life in a Coral Reef Wendy Pfeffer 2009-09-01 Ages: 5 9
How Deep Is the Ocean? Kathleen Weidner Zoehfeld
2016-07-05 Read and find out about the deepest part of
the ocean in this colorfully illustrated nonfiction
picture book. The ocean covers almost three-quarters of
the Earth, but how deep does it go? Put on your scuba
gear and explore the ocean, from its shallowest waters
to its deepest, most mysterious parts. As you dive
deeper, you’ll discover glowing animals, strange
creatures that don’t need sunlight to survive, and even
the largest hunter in the world. With beautiful
illustrations and engaging text, How Deep Is the Ocean?
will guide young readers into the deepest parts of the
ocean. Featuring a find-out-more section with a waterpressure experiment, a lesson in making a sounding line
to learn how scientists measure the depth of the ocean,
a glossary of new terms, and web research prompts, this
book will begin children’s explorations of the deep sea.
Both the text and the artwork were vetted for accuracy
by Dr. David Gruber, real-life deep sea explorer and

Nonfiction Reading Power Adrienne Gear 2008 How can you
help students find meaning in informational texts and
become independent strategic readers and thinkers?
Nonfiction Reading Power gives teachers a wealth of
effective strategies for helping students think while
they read material in all subject areas. Using the best
children's books to motivate students, Adrienne Gear
shows teachers how help students zoom-in, question and
infer; find the main idea, make connections, and
transform what's on the printed page. Key introductory
concept lessons for each of the five reading powers
provide valuable insight into the purpose of each
strategy. The book also explores the particular features
of nonfiction and offers lists of key books organized
around strategies and subject areas.
The World Beneath Richard Smith 2019-09-10 Meet the
world's most fascinating sea creatures—see the lives and
curiosities of colorful fish and coral reefs—this
spectacular volume has more than 300 color photos and
extraordinary text from a leading marine biologist and
underwater photographer, and the international expert on
seahorses. In this richly informative volume, brimming
with new discoveries and more than three hundred
colorful images of jaw-dropping fish and coral reefs,
you'll swim in the Atlantic, Pacific, and Indian Oceans;
you'll be dazzled in the Coral Triangle and amazed in
Triton Bay. Up close you'll meet the Cenderawasih fairy
wrasse, with its florescent yellow streak; the polka-dot
longnose filefish; and the multicolored seadragon. There
are scarlet-colored corals, baby-blue sponges, daffodil
crinoids, and all sorts of mystifying creatures that
change color at the drop of a hat. The whale shark is
almost larger than life and the author's beloved pygmy
seahorse, unless photographed, is almost too tiny to
see. The wondrous creatures inside are charmers and
tricksters and excel in the arts of seduction and
deception, and you'll have the rare chance to see and
delight in their antics. You'll also learn what they
eat, how they play, and how they care for one another,
live on one another, and mimic others when they're
afraid. There is also compelling insight into the naming
process, which sea creatures are facing extinction, and
how we can help them before it's too late.
Over in the Ocean Marianne Berkes 2004-09-01 Learning
becomes fun with this book about the animals of the
ocean! In Over in the Ocean: In a Coral Reef, amazing
artwork will inspire kids in classrooms and at home to
appreciate the beauty and biology of coral reefs and
world around us! Brilliant artwork is the star of this
oceanic counting book, based on the classic children's
song "Over in the Meadow". Kids will sing, clap, and
count their way among pufferfish that "puff," gruntfish
that "grunt" and seahorses that "flutter," and begin to
appreciate the animals in the ocean. And the clay art
will inspire many a project. Parents, teachers,
giftgivers, and many others will find: captivating
illustrations of sculptures fashioned from polymer clay.
backmatter that includes further information about the
coral reef and the animals of the ocean. music and song
lyrics to "Over in the Ocean" sung to the tune "Over in
the Meadow"! a book for young readers learning to count!
Welcome to the Coral Reef Honor Head 2017-08-01 What is
a coral reef actually made of? What microscopic
creatures take shelter in the coral and become its food?
Which coral reef resident has stinging tentacles? And
which huge creature visits the reef to have its dead
skin and parasites nibbled away by a fishy clean-up
crew? Packed with facts, core-curriculum information,
and fantastic photographs that support the text, this
title takes readers on a mini safari around a coral
reef. Like piecing together a jigsaw puzzle, readers
will discover how the living things that make this
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professor of biology and environmental science at Baruch
College. This is a clear and appealing science book for
early elementary age kids, both at home and in the
classroom. It's a Level 2 Let's-Read-and-Find-Out, which
means the book explores more challenging concepts for
children in the primary grades. The 100+ titles in this
leading nonfiction series are: hands-on and visual
acclaimed and trusted great for classrooms Top 10
reasons to love LRFOs: Entertain and educate at the same
time Have appealing, child-centered topics
Developmentally appropriate for emerging readers
Focused; answering questions instead of using survey
approach Employ engaging picture book quality
illustrations Use simple charts and graphics to improve
visual literacy skills Feature hands-on activities to
engage young scientists Meet national science education
standards Written/illustrated by award-winning
authors/illustrators & vetted by an expert in the field
Over 130 titles in print, meeting a wide range of kids'
scientific interests Books in this series support the
Common Core Learning Standards, Next Generation Science
Standards, and the Science, Technology, Engineering, and
Math (STEM) standards. Let's-Read-and-Find-Out is the
winner of the American Association for the Advancement
of Science/Subaru Science Books & Films Prize for
Outstanding Science Series.
Extreme Coral Reef! Q&A Melissa Stewart 2008-05-27
Answers questions about coral reefs and provides links
to Smithsonian websites and an interview with a
zoologist.
Who Eats What? Patricia Lauber 1995 An award-winning
author and artist explain how every link in a food chain
is important because each living thing depends on others
for survival. "Clear, simple drawings illustrate the
clear, simple text. Informative and intriguing, this
basic science book leads children to think about the
complex and interdependent web of life on Earth."'BL.
Outstanding Science Trade Books for Children 1996
(NSTA/CBC)
Let's Explore Coral Reefs Michael Patrick O'Neill 2005
Charlie the crab takes a tour of a coral reef, showing
the various plants and animals that live there during
different times of day and describing how important
coral reefs are to the ecosystem.
The Coral Kingdom Laura Knowles 2018-03-15 From brightly
coloured corals to shimmering shoals of fish, the
diversity of life on a coral reef is celebrated in this
visually stunning picture book with a strong ecological
message about the need to protect this most precious of
environments. Through gentle rhyme and intricately
etched artwork, it explores the life cycle, diversity
and colour of the coral reef ecosystem, as well as the
threats the reef faces and what we can do to save it.
With each page packed full of delightful sea creatures
to discover and enjoy, this is a lyrical and engaging
way to learn about the life cycle of a coral reef.
Look Out for Turtles! Melvin Berger 1996-01-19 Turtles
are among the oldest living creatures in the world. They
have been on earth for nearly 200 million years! In Look
Out for Turtles! readers will discover why these
creatures have survived so long. Hard shells protect
many turtles from harm. Colorful markings on their
shells help some turtles to blend in with their
surroundings. Different kinds of turtles can live almost
anywhere on land or sea and can eat many kinds of plants
and animals...Today turtles must struggle to. survive.
They are hunted, and threatened by pollution. There is
less and less open space for turtles to live in. If
turtles are going to be around for another 200 million
years, they are going to need our help!
Success English STD 5
The Great Barrier Reef Rebecca Kraft Rector 2018-01-01
Explore the past, present, and future of the Great
Barrier Reef. Beautiful photos, fact-filled text, and
engaging infographics help readers learn all about this
natural wonder and how to protect it long into the
future.
Boost Your STEAM Program With Great Literature and
Activities Liz Knowles Ed.D. 2018-06-01 You've created a
STEAM program in your library, but how do you work
literacy into the curriculum? With this collection of
resource recommendations, direction for program
development, and activities, you'll have students
reading proficiently in no time. • Presents
complementary annotated books and discussion questions
to engage students in STEAM topics • Offers topical
project and problem-solving activity ideas for students
life-in-a-coral-reef-lets-read-and-find-out-science-2

in the library makerspace • Provides research and
additional resources for teachers and librarians to use
in implementing successful STEAM programs
The Moon Seems to Change Dr. Franklyn M. Branley
2021-05-04 Read and find out about the phases of the
moon in this colorfully illustrated nonfiction picture
book. This clear and appealing science book for early
elementary age kids, both at home and in the classroom,
introduces basic information about the moon. Have you
noticed that the moon sometimes seems to grow and
shrink? Does it look like a big round ball? Or is it
just a sliver of light in the sky? The moon seems to
change. But it doesn't really. The moon revolves around
the Earth. It takes about four weeks to make the
journey, and as it travels around we can only see
certain parts of it. Try the simple experiment described
inside using an orange, a pencil, and a flashlight, and
you'll understand why the moon seems to change. This is
a Level 2 Let's-Read-and-Find-Out, which means the book
explores more challenging concepts for children in the
primary grades. The 100+ titles in this leading
nonfiction series are: hands-on and visual acclaimed and
trusted great for classrooms Top 10 reasons to love
LRFOs: Entertain and educate at the same time Have
appealing, child-centered topics Developmentally
appropriate for emerging readers Focused; answering
questions instead of using survey approach Employ
engaging picture book quality illustrations Use simple
charts and graphics to improve visual literacy skills
Feature hands-on activities to engage young scientists
Meet national science education standards
Written/illustrated by award-winning
authors/illustrators & vetted by an expert in the field
Over 130 titles in print, meeting a wide range of kids'
scientific interests Books in this series support the
Common Core Learning Standards, Next Generation Science
Standards, and the Science, Technology, Engineering, and
Math (STEM) standards. Let's-Read-and-Find-Out is the
winner of the American Association for the Advancement
of Science/Subaru Science Books & Films Prize for
Outstanding Science Series.
The Everything Guide to Informational Texts, K-2 Kathy
H. Barclay 2014-02-20 Your resource for best texts and
best practices! Kathy Barclay and Laura Stewart have
written the book that teachers like you have been
pleading for—a resource that delivers the “what I need
to know ” to engage kids in a significant amount of
informational text reading experiences. No filler, no
lofty ideals about college and career readiness, but
instead, the information on how to find lesson-worthy
texts and create developmentally appropriate
instructional plans that truly help young readers
comprehend grade-level texts. What you’ll love most: The
how-to’s on selecting informational texts High-impact
comprehension strategies Model text lessons and lesson
plan templates An annotated list of 449 informational
texts
Here Is the Coral Reef Madeleine Dunphy 2012-10-24 Set
in Australia’s Great Barrier Reef, this lyrical rhyming
tale introduces young readers to some of the coral
reef’s most striking residents. From the sleek shark to
the colorful parrotfish to the deceptively beautiful sea
anemone, each creature in this abundant undersea world
relies on another for its existence. Beginning with
coral, the very element that defines this ecosystem,
Madeleine Dunphy uses a cumulative approach, combining
simple yet forceful verse with repetition to reveal the
fragile chain that links each of the plants and animals
in this unique environment. Tom Leonard's vibrant
paintings capture this miraculous circle of life.
Somewhere in the Reef Marcello Pennacchio 2018-01-03
Along the Great Barrier Reef, having fun in the sun,
lived a mother dolphin and her little calf one. Leap,
said the mother. I leap, said the one, as they leapt out
of the water and had fun in the sun. Join the little
dolphin calf and many more familiar ocean animals in
this vivid counting book based on the classic rhyme Over
in the Meadow.
Sounds All Around Wendy Pfeffer 2017-06-06 Read and find
out about people and animals use different kinds of
sounds to communicate in this colorfully illustrated
nonfiction picture book. Sounds are all around us. Clap
your hands, snap your fingers: You’re making sounds.
With colorful illustrations from Anna Chernyshova and
engaging text from Wendy Pfeffer, Sounds All Around is a
fascinating look into how sound works. This is a clear
and appealing science book for early elementary age
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kids, both at home and in the classroom. It includes a
find out more section with additional and updated
experiments, such as finding out how sound travels
through water. Both the text and the artwork were vetted
by Dr. Agnieszka Roginska, Professor of Music Technology
at NYU. This is a Level 1 Let's-Read-and-Find-Out, which
means the book explores introductory concepts perfect
for children in the primary grades. The 100+ titles in
this leading nonfiction series are: hands-on and visual
acclaimed and trusted great for classrooms Top 10
reasons to love LRFOs: Entertain and educate at the same
time Have appealing, child-centered topics
Developmentally appropriate for emerging readers
Focused; answering questions instead of using survey
approach Employ engaging picture book quality
illustrations Use simple charts and graphics to improve
visual literacy skills Feature hands-on activities to
engage young scientists Meet national science education
standards Written/illustrated by award-winning
authors/illustrators & vetted by an expert in the field
Over 130 titles in print, meeting a wide range of kids'
scientific interests Books in this series support the
Common Core Learning Standards, Next Generation Science
Standards, and the Science, Technology, Engineering, and
Math (STEM) standards. Let's-Read-and-Find-Out is the
winner of the American Association for the Advancement
of Science/Subaru Science Books & Films Prize for
Outstanding Science Series.
Good Night Coral Reef Adam Gamble 2019-01-29 Good Night
Coral Reef explores hard and soft coral reefs, Caribbean
spiny lobster, shrimp, sea turtles, octopuses, sea
cucumbers, starfish, eels, rays, algae, sponges, reef
fish, sharks, and more. Welcome to the world of coral
reefs. Grab your wetsuit, scuba tank, and snorkeling
mask, and get ready to dive into the "rainforest of the
sea!" This book is part of the Good Night Our World
Series, which includes hundred of titles exploring
iconic locations and exciting themes. This enriching and
educational board book will dazzle little ocean
explorers with the splendors of the coral reef while
lulling them to sleep.
Catalog of Copyright Entries Library of Congress.
Copyright Office 1958
Almost Gone Steve Jenkins 2006-01-31 Let's-Read-andFind-Out about Endangered Animals Have you seen a
northern hairy-nosed wombat or an eastern barred
bandicoot? These animals are so rare, they might
disappear forever, and they're not alone. Read and find
out about some of the animals that are almost gone.
Introduce basic science concepts to young children and
help satisfy their curiosity about how the world works.
Life and Death Of Coral Reefs Charles Birkeland
1997-01-31 Coral reefs have shaped the surface of our
planet far more than has any other ecosystem. They are
dynamic systems, producing limestone at the rate of
400-2,000 tons per hectare per year, and influencing the
chemical balance of the world's oceans. Coral reefs have
been around since before the prairies or other
ecosystems of flowering plants existed, yet they vanish
about a million years before other groups of organisms
each time there is a global mass extinction. They return
after each catastrophe, however, following a long period
of absence. Although coral reefs are the most productive
communities in the sea, the fisheries of coral reefs are
among the most vulnerable to overexploitation. Despite
having the power to create the most massive structures
in the world made by living creatures (including man),
the thin veneer of living tissue of coral reef is
particularly sensitive to natural disturbances and
effects of human activities. Coral reefs are the first
to go during periods of climate change, but they have
always come back. This combination of attributes,
creative power and fragility, resilience and
sensitivity, makes management of coral-reef systems a
challenge to science. Over 70% of the coral reefs in the
Caribbean and Asian waters have been degraded, and
perhaps a third of the 400 species of corals in Japanese
waters are in danger of local extinction unless
effective coastal management practices are established.
This book presents what is known about factors that
shift the balance between accretion and erosion,
recruitment and mortality, stony corals and filamentous
algae, recovery and degradation--the life and death of
coral reefs. Insight into the factors controlling the
direction of these processes is essential for
appropriate management decisions.
Life on the Rocks Juli Berwald 2022-04-05 The story of
life-in-a-coral-reef-lets-read-and-find-out-science-2

the urgent fight to save coral reefs, and why it matters
to us all Coral reefs are a microcosm of our planet:
extraordinarily diverse, deeply interconnected, and full
of wonders. When they’re thriving, these fairy gardens
hidden beneath the ocean’s surface burst with color and
life. They sustain bountiful ecosystems and protect
vulnerable coasts. Corals themselves are evolutionary
marvels that build elaborate limestone formations from
their collective skeletons, broker symbiotic
relationships with algae, and manufacture their own
fluorescent sunblock. But corals across the planet are
in the middle of an unprecedented die-off, beset by
warming oceans, pollution, damage by humans, and a
devastating pandemic. Juli Berwald fell in love with
coral reefs as a marine biology student, entranced by
their beauty and complexity. Alarmed by their peril, she
traveled the world to discover how to prevent their
loss. She met scientists and activists operating in
emergency mode, doing everything they can think of to
prevent coral reefs from disappearing forever. She was
so amazed by the ingenuity of these last-ditch efforts
that she joined in rescue missions, unexpected
partnerships, and risky experiments, and helped rebuild
reefs with rebar and zip ties. Life on the Rocks is an
inspiring, lucid, meditative ode to the reefs and the
undaunted scientists working to save them against almost
impossible odds. As she also attempts to help her
daughter in her struggle with mental illness, Berwald
explores what it means to keep fighting a battle whose
outcome is uncertain. She contemplates the inevitable
grief of climate change and the beauty of small
victories.
Coral Reef Coloring Book Ruth Soffer 1995-07-01 Depicts
" ... a host of marine creatures for whom the coral reef
is home: seahorse, butterflyfish, hawksbill turtle,
parrotfish, octopus, damselfish, moray eel, sea
cucumber, dolphin, hydromedusa jellyfish, sea dragon,
royal empress angelfish, triggerfish, moorish idol and
many more. Detailed captions provide a fascinating
overview of the great diversity of life on coral reefs"-Back cover.
Coral Reefs Megan Cooley Peterson 2013-07 "Introduces
coral reefs to young readers, including structure, life
cycle, habitat, and other animals and plants that live
there"-The World of Coral Reefs Erin Spencer 2022-03-29 "In
this illustrated book for ages 7 to 10, marine ecologist
Erin Spencer provides fascinating, scientific
information about coral reef and conservation work that
scientists are undertaking, and solution-oriented ways
kids and families can help in the effort"-Do You Really Want to Visit a Coral Reef? Bridget Heos
2015-01-01 A child goes on a diving adventure in the
Great Barrier Reef in Australia, learning about the
ocean, and encountering animals and plants that make
their homes in this biom. Includes world map of coral
reefs and glossary.
Keepers of the Reef Sharon Wismer 2022-04-05 Takes
children to the underwater world of Australia's Great
Barrier Reef for a prime example of how a complex
ecosystem depends on its keystone species. Sharon
Wismer—reef ecologist and mom—is the best tour guide a
kid could have for a visit to the underwater world of
Australia’s Great Barrier Reef. Alice Wong’s richly
detailed, accurate watercolors take a boy and girl
snorkeling to see the fishes that maintain the
ecological balance between the corals and their main
competitor, algae. Without the fish species that brush,
crop, scrape, excavate, and browse the algae, coral
reefs would die. A coral reef is a brilliant and
colorful example of how a complex ecosystem functions
and why its keystone species are critical to its health.
The Great Barrier Reef is one of Earth’s most celebrated
natural treasures. Here children discover why the reef
is threatened and what we can all do to help protect it.
Endorsements are coming from Charlie Veron (“the
godfather of coral,” featured in the 2017 film Chasing
Coral) and David Bellwood, a world-renowned reef fish
ecologist whose lab is the source of much of the
information in this book. Keepers of Reef is the rare
children’s book combining cutting-edge science with
narrative and pictorial magic. Thorough backmatter
sources and resources are included.
Exploring Life Science Marshall Cavendish Corporation
2000 Grade level: 8, 9, 10, 11, 12, s, t.
Where the Forest Meets the Sea Jeannie Baker 1988-05-16
My father says there has been a forest here for over a
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hundred million years," Jeannie Baker's young
protagonist tells us, and we follow him on a visit to
this tropical rain forest in North Queensland,
Australia. We walk with him among the ancient trees as
he pretends it is a time long ago, when extinct and rare
animals lived in the forest and aboriginal children
played there. But for how much longer will the forest
still be there, he wonders? Jeannie Baker's lifelike
collage illustrations take the reader on an
extraordinary visual journey to an exotic, primeval
wilderness, which like so many others is now being
threatened by civilization.
Coral Reefs (New & Updated Edition) Gail Gibbons
2019-11-12 What is life like in a coral reef? What do
corals eat? Why are corals more colorful at nighttime?
Learn about some of the most beautiful locations in the
natural world Marine biologists believe coral reefs
existed 400 million years ago, when dinosaurs roamed the
earth. Today this active environment is home to about
20,000 kinds of brilliantly colored corals, plants, and
animals--more sea creatures than are found anywhere else
in the world. The Great Barrier Reef in Australia is so
large that astronauts can see it from outer space!
Children in early elementary grades will enjoy Gibbon's
informative text and clear, detailed illustrations on
this journey into the unique lives of coral reefs.
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Coral Reefs and Their Animals Friends Baby Professor
2015-12-20 Coral reefs serve very important purposes in
ensuring the life of marine animals. They serve as
nurseries for schools of baby fish and they refuge for
the little prey trying to escape their predators. It is
very important that your child be aware of them so that
he/she would feel a sense of responsibility towards
these homes. With a combination of colors and texts,
this book is a definite must-have!
Let's Explore Coral Reefs Baby Professor 2015-12-20
Coral reefs serve important functions in ensuring the
continuity of marine life. To care for them requires
early awareness of their existence and importance. This
picture book aims to fill that gap in learning by
educating young readers on what they need to know about
coral reefs. Make sure to grab a copy of this picture
book today!
Wiggling Worms at Work Wendy Pfeffer 2003-12-23 Crawling
through the dirt, worms are hard at work, helping plants
to grow. Worms help the fruit and vegetables we eat by
loosening the soil and feeding the plants. Read and find
out about these wiggling wonders!
Coral Reefs Jason Chin 2011-10-25 A young girl gets
quite a surprise when the text of a library book she is
reading transforms her surroundings into those of a
teeming-with-life coral reef!
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